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500 Pennsylvania Ave. N.W. . 
WashingtonD.C. 20580 

The Cleveland Plain Dealix printed an article stating the Federal Trade Commission 
wishes to receive consumer comments regarding a Telemarketer's petition that would 
allowpre-recorded sales calls to established customers--even those listed on the 
Do Not Call Registry. 

We are emphatically against all telephone sales calls period--pre-recorded or by voice. 
We don't understand why "do not call" doesn't mean "do not call!" This also applies 
to political calls. Why are they exempt? 

We're tired of arriving home to h d  unwanted messages cluttering our answering 
machine. 

Sue M. Brown 


